
Minutes 12th September 2022: 

Attendance was taken 18 students were present; 3 were absent. 

Apologies were received from Ciara McNicholas and Emily Gallagher as they were off campus 

attending a subject project. 

 

Elections took place for the following roles: Junior Rep, Senior Rep and Treasurer. 

The following students were elected: 

• Junior Representative – Isla Murray  

• Senior Representative – Patrick O’Neill 

• Treasurer – Brianna Quinn  

 

➢ It was decided we will have an hour-long meeting on Thursday 15th in the Bautain Room. 

➢ The First-Year elections were discussed, and our PRO and reps were asked to create a 

presentation to show and inform the First Years about the Student Council. 

➢ A bonding trip away was discussed. Possibly the week of the 3rd of October. Ideas 

included: to go to Galway for the day. 

➢ The update of the Student Council notice boards in the circulation area and especially 

outside the office – three students volunteered to help with this. 

➢ AOB: Discussed the student ID card query. 

 

 


